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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1639 requires kratom products to have clear and adequate directions for the consumption of 

and safe and effective of such products on the label. Such products must also contain a warning 

that a consumer should consult his or her physician on the use of kratom products as well as a 

statement that such products cannot make a therapeutic claim unless approved by the United 

States Food and Drug Administration. 
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